
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PHOTO RELEASE FOR PARENT/GUARDIAN 

 
On occasion, St. Benedict Parish and Preparatory School uses photos and/or academic work of 
students in school/parish publications to share information about the school. Publications include, 
but are not limited to: the website, Religious Education, student academic work, advertisements, 
annual reports, posters, newsletters, parish bulletins and other public relations material. 

 
In addition, local news organizations may hear of our activities or events, and our school may invite or 
allow them to photograph or record our events. 

 
Please check and sign below: 

 
  My child’s photo or academic work may be published in any format including 
group or individual photos. 

 

  My child’s photo or academic work may not be published in any format including 
group or individual photos. 

 
 

Printed Name of Student    Grade   

Printed Name of Student    Grade   

Printed Name of Student    Grade   

Printed Name of Student    Grade   
 
 
 

Printed Name of Parent/Guardian  
 
 

  Date   
Parent/Guardian Signature 

 
 

If you do not return this form by September 30, 2023, it will be assumed that you 
give permission for your child’s photo or academic work to be included in any form 
of communication. 

 


